
 

 

 

 
 

 

14th December 2021 

 

 

 Covid Cases in Yrs 1 and 2  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 We are finding an increasing number of children and staff in Year 1 and 2 are testing positive for Covid 19.  

This is a mixture of symptomatic cases and asymptomatic cases.  We would therefore strongly encourage 

the children to take lateral flow tests each day until Friday and to arrange a PCR test if they develop any 

symptoms.  They do not need to isolate unless they have symptoms or get a positive lateral flow test so 

can attend school as normal. 

 

 PCR tests can be arranged through the NHS website https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

 Lateral flow tests from https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact Mrs Paterson, our Attendance Officer, or myself. Thank 

you for your support and understanding. 

 

 Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Sumner  

Headteacher 

 

Willow Primary School 

Alston Road 

Bessacarr 

Doncaster 

DN4 7EZ 

Email: 

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk 

Tel: 01302 539249 

Headteacher: D Sumner 
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